Jane Rasely

From: Jonathan A. Williams <jwilliams9@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 11:09 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Comment on Milligan-E Preliminary PLN50803 SPT

Hey there. | live in the neighborhood and often walk/bike on the easement road on the south edge of this property. For
much of the winter a small pond forms immediately north of the gravel easement road on this parcel. In heavy rains
that small pond overflows and becomes a stream flowing across the gravel easement road and down into properties
towards the water.

It would seem that run-off and drainage would be a concern of building multiple new properties on this site, which is the
low point between Falk Road and the drive and houses to the west.

Thanks,

Jonathan Williams
10545 Duncan Lane NE



